
 
 
 
 

 

10th May, 2023  
 
 
To,               
The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Bombay Stock Exchange, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Script Code: 522091 
 
Subject:  Disclosure to be made by an entity identified as a large corporate 
 
Ref:   SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 ("SEBI 

Circular"). 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that United Van Der Horst Limited is not falling under the 
category of “Large Corporate” as per the applicability criteria laid down in para 2.2 of SEBI 
Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 for the Financial 
Year ended 31st March, 2023. 
 
  
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For and on behalf of the Board of Directors of  
United Van Der Horst Limited 
 

 
  
 
 
Kalpesh Shah  
Chief Financial Officer 
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